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Product Discontinuation Notice  

NB3720 Railway Router  

 

Summary 

Effective 1st of March 2019, the NetModule NB3720 Railway Router will enter the End of Life process.  

As part of NetModule's product discontinuation policy, this notice is being issued to assist our valued customers 
in system integration. 
 

Affected Products and Recommended Replacements 

All product variants of NB3720 will be discontinued. As replacement we refer to our standard NetModule 
Railway Routers http://netmodule.com/products/railway-routers.html 

Please contact your NetModule sales representative for specific product variant replacements.  

 

Key Dates 

Schedule for the End of Life process: 

Product Last Time Buy (LTB) Last Time Shipment 
(LTS) 

End of Support and 
Repair (ESR) 

NB3720 1st of December 2019 1st of September 2020 1st of September 2022 

 
 

Warranty Information 

The warranty remains in effect for all products affected by this discontinuation notice. If replacement is 
required as part of warranty coverage, the affected units will be replaced with the currently supported models 
free of charge. The original warranty end date will apply to the new replacement unit in this case.  
 

Additional Information 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your NetModule sales representative at 
sales@netmodule.com or +41319852510. 
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